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Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005

Premises Licence Review: Town House 1st December 2016 at 10.30 am

Premises Licence: (AC0719) Keystore Express, 50 Summerfield Terrace, 
Aberdeen 

In my capacity as a Licensing Standards Officer, I was notified by the Litigation and 
Licensing section of Aberdeen City Council that the above named Premises had not 
paid their annual fee by the 1st October 2016.

I contacted the Premises manager on the 11th October, Joney Joey 
Thanabalasingham and informed him of the situation. Mr Thanabalasingham 
explained that payment had been made to Aberdeen City Council. I requested he 
contact the Licensing team in order to resolve the matter. 

On noting that the payment had still not been received by Aberdeen City Council, I 
contacted Mr Thanabalasingham on the 31st October and requested a copy of the 
receipt. Please refer to the enclosed copy of the receipt.

I have since been informed that payment has been accepted by Aberdeen City 
Council.



Tara-Erin Gilchrist
Licensing Standards Officer


